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| am writing to express my support for the Ohio Power Siting Board’s decision to
place 33 conditions to be satisfied by the developer and to require full shut down of
the wind turbines on Lake Erie when birds are migrating and breeding from March 1
to January 1 until Fred Olson Renewables can satisfy the requirements it has failed to
address. Bird migration in the Lake Erie region is one of the greatest spectacles of
nature. Icebreaker had not yet identified its proposed monitoring technology, much
less demonstrated that the technology would work, requiring the feathering condition
to protect birds and bats. The board has wisely chosen to consider the scientific data
provided by other parties who have the knowledge and background on bird

migration. This project should not be given a green light because “environmental”
groups, or persons who stand to benefit monetarily say so. These parties do not
have a legal right to tell the Ohio Power Siting Board how to do their job. | ask the
Ohio Power Siting Board to continue to resist attempts to devalue the importance of
monitoring this project by these parties.

Vicci Weeks

Parma, Ohio
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